
 
Visitors – WELCOME! 

Our reception is open as follows: 

Monday: 8.30 to 12.30 and 1 to 1.30pm 

Tuesday: 8.30 to 12.30 and 1 to 1.30pm 

Wednesday: 8.30 to 12.30 and 1 to 1.30pm 

Thursday: 8.30 to 12.30 and 1 to 1.30pm 

Friday: 8.30 to 12.30 and 1 to 1.30pm 

Please ring the bell, which is on the panel on 

your right, if you need to visit during these 

times. You will be asked to sign in and show 

identification if required. 

 

At all other times, access to the school by 

visitors will be by appointment only. Please do 

not ring the bell as no-one will be able to 

answer. We are not being rude, just busy with 

learning! 


